Savanna School District

1330 SOUTH KNOTT AVENUE
ANAHEIM, CALIFORNIA 92804-4798
PHONE (714) 236-3800

August 13, 2004

Fredrick P. Horn

Presiding Judge of the Superior Court
700 Civic Center Drive West

Santa Ana CA 92701

Dear Judge Horn:

The following is our response to the findings and recommendations from the Grand Jury
regarding obesity:

Findings:

#1- We will consider formation of such a committee.

#2 - We follow federal and state regulations.

#3 - In reviewing our budget priorities, this recommendation will be considered.
#5 - We will investigate these grants.

#8 — We will review the use of this index.

Recommendations:

#1 — We will consider formation of such a committee.

#2 — We follow federal and state regulations.

#3 — In reviewing our budget priorities, this recommendation will be considered.
#5 — We will investigate these grants.

#8 — We will review the use of this index.

Sincerely,

U

Sue Johnson
Assistant Superintendent



